From: Horlick, Susan

jraulerson@trialerbridge.com To:

Epost HWRS; Ashwood, Janet; Cosgrove, Pamela; Mitchell, Cheryl L; Kothur, Bheem Cc:

Florida Hazardous Waste Transporter Registration Letter for Trailer Bridge Inc_ Jacksonville (FLD984249474) Subject:

Date: Tuesday, December 17, 2019 11:26:27 AM

Attachments: Trailer Bridge Inc Jacksonville2.pdf

Dear James Raulerson:

Please note: your HWT registration expires November 30, 2020. Pursuant to Rule 62-730.170 F.A.C., you are required to maintain valid liability insurance during the entire HWT registration period. Per the conditions of the Transfer Facility (TF) Permit, the necessary repairs of Containment Pad will be completed, with filling all cracks then sealing pad with Epoxy Resin, within 90 Days. Absolutely no Hazardous Waste activity will take place until the necessary repairs are completed.

In an effort to provide a more efficient service, the Florida Department of Environmental Protection's Permitting and Compliance Assistance Program Authorization Representative is forwarding the attached document(s) to you by electronic correspondence in lieu of a hard copy through the normal postal service.

We ask that you verify receipt of this document by simply hitting "reply" to this message, with no message text required. If your email address has changed or you anticipate that it will change in the future, or if for some reason you need a hard copy of this documents, please advise accordingly in your reply. You may also update this information by contacting me at the number below.

The attached document(s) are in "pdf" format and will require Adobe Reader 6 or higher to open. You may download a free copy of this at www.adobe.com./products/acrobat/readstep2.html.

Please note, our documents are sent virus free. However, if you use Norton anti-virus software, a warning may appear when attempting to open the document. Please disregard this warning if it happens.

We look forward to your reply and should you have any questions regarding the attached document(s), as stated previously, you may contact me at the number below.

Sincerely,

Susan Horlick

Florida Department of Environmental Protection Permitting and Complaince Assistance Program Phone (850)-245-8778 Susan.Horlick@dep.state.fl.us